
 

 
1 July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Tomorrow all students in Years 7 to 9 will be dismissed from the back gate, on St Anne's 
Drive. If you collect by car, please avoid Noke Drive as it will be very busy because 
our New Year 7 families will be collecting students from there. 
 
Thank you 
The Carrington Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


